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Dear Supplier / Partner, 
 
We hereby have the pleasure to distribute to you our RFI (Request for Information) for identification of 
a technical solution for ” DDoS - Distributed Denial of Service Simulation” for OTP Bank SA, and thereby 
invite you to propose your Proposal to us. 
 
Please note that the detailed description of the main technical requirements, outlined in the Statement 
of Work (SOW) document, will be distributed via email after you submit your participation in the RFI 
(Request for Information) drafting process. 

Please note that the Deadline for the FULL Proposal submission: 28th of August 2025 EOD. (The 
completed RFI Proposals should reach us no later than end of the day) 

Supplier(s) / Partner(s) interested in participating in this RFI should submit the Proposals of this RFI 
electronically ( uses a two-factor security procedure consisting of an archive format compression and 
password protection to ensure the security, integrity and confidentiality of the bids submitted ) before 
the closing date set forth above. All proposals should be sent to achizitii@otpbank.md (signed and 
stamped). Proposal shall be provided in archived file - in a password-protected archived file The 
passwords for accessing the file will be disclosed by the Bidders only upon the instruction of the Bank, 
during the actual Proposal opening. Password will be sent by email, separately, upon additional bank’s 
request. 

Disclaimer:  This RFI is not a bid solicitation process, not an RFP, Invitation for Bid (IFB), or an obligation 
on the Bank to acquire any services therefore no contract will result from this request. The publication 
of this RFI does not oblige the OTP Bank SA to make the purchases referred to in the RFI. Please note that 
respondents will not be reimbursed for any cost incurred by responding to this RFI. The Bank reserves 
the right to determine how it should proceed as a result of this RFI. Furthermore, The information 
provided in this RFI is subject to change and is not binding on the Bank 

Following the assessment of the received Proposals, the Bank reserves the right to decide on a further 
buying decision. If a buy decision is later chosen, the most suitable potential suppliers identified at this 
stage will be considered for the next process, and will be invited to the RFP. 

 
 


